[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[City, State ZIP]

[Email Address]

[Phone Number]

[Date]

The Honorable [Representative’s Full Name]
U.S. House of Representatives

[Address of the Representative’s Office]
Washington, D.C. 20515

Re: It's Time for Congress to Reclaim Its Authority and End the Harmful Tariffs on Canada
Dear Representative [Last Name],

| am writing as a concerned constituent to urge you to support the bipartisan Senate resolution
to end the tariffs on Canadian imports. This is not a partisan issue—it is a constitutional and
economic one. The Senate has done its job. Now it is time for the House to act.

These tariffs, initially imposed by the Trump administration under the guise of national security,
are nothing more than an unjustified tax on American consumers and businesses. They are
harming industries across the country—from manufacturing to agriculture—and threatening
local jobs that depend on strong cross-border supply chains.

The Senate passed the resolution on April 2, 2025, with support from both Democrats and
Republicans, including Senators Collins, Murkowski, McConnell, and Paul. They recognized
what many Americans already know: Congress must take back the power to regulate trade. The



Constitution gives Congress—not the executive—the authority to impose tariffs. Abdicating that
responsibility has allowed harmful, politically motivated trade decisions to go unchecked.

The administration’s justification for these tariffs—blaming Canada for fentanyl trafficking—is not
only unsupported by facts, it is dangerously misleading. The majority of fentanyl enters through
the southern border, not from our closest ally to the north. Using a public health crisis as cover
for economic retaliation against a key partner is unacceptable.

| urge you to stand up for American workers, our constitutional balance of powers, and the rule
of law. Support the resolution to end these tariffs and return trade policy to where it belongs: in
the hands of the legislative branch. Failing to act is a failure to lead.

Sincerely,

[Your Full Name]



